OLLI at SBU COVID-19 POLICIES

Up to date as of 1/11/2023

Updates To Be Provided From New York State & Stony Brook University Which May Include But
Are Not Limited To/Are Subject To Change.
Please be advised that if you are not vaccinated against COVID-19 you are not permitted to
proceed with registration and participate in OLLI at SBU. If you proceed with registration, you will
be contacted and removed from the registration process entirely.

Vaccination Status Requirement

Per New York State policy, if you are registered for at
least one in-person workshop, or accessing in-person
services or facilities at any Stony Brook campus, you
are required to obtain a COVID-19 vaccination.

You are required to attest to your COVID-19
vaccination status at the time of registration.

Booster Status Requirement

Per New York State policy, if you are registered for at
least one in-person workshop, or accessing in-person
services or facilities at any Stony Brook campus, you
are required to obtain a COVID vaccine booster as
soon as you are eligible in order to continue your
participation in the OLLI at SBU Program.

You are required to attest to your COVID-19 vaccine
booster status at the time of registration.

Masks

Stony Brook University has lifted the indoor mask
mandate as of Wednesday, March 2, 2022, on the
West Campus — and nobody can ask another to mask
(in classrooms, etc.) — we encourage all members of
the campus community to respect individuals’ decision
to wear masks if they choose.

We continue to advise wearing a mask if you:

e Develop COVID-like symptoms

e Receive a positive COVID-19 test while you
are on the campus

e Are concerned you could transmit a respiratory
illness (please remember not to come to
campus if you’re not feeling well)

e Believe you have an increased risk of severe
illness if exposed to and infected by a
respiratory illness

All faculty, staff, students, and visitors must continue to wear face coverings while physically present in all
levels of the hospital, hospital lobby, the eating establishments within the hospital and/or any other
patient-care settings.

*#

Keeping You
Safe and Healthy

Stony Brook University continues to follow the guidelines
provided by the Centers of Disease Control and the New York
State Department of Health, and we continually monitor and

assess our protocols to ensure the safety and well-being of our
campus community.

While we hope to put COVID -19 behind us, we still need you to do your part to help achieve that

goal and keep us all healthy and safe.

» Wash your hands often or perform hand hygiene using hand sanitizer.

« Stay home if you do not feel well.

* You should cover your mouth and nose when you cough or sneeze with a tissue or in your

elbow.

* DO not share drinks, utensils, and personal belongings.

Visit the Stony Brook Stronger Together Site


https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/strongertogether/index.php

